
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Jun. 5, 2023 
  
 

Traffic Alert 
NM 28 Roadway Closure 

 

CHAMBERINO/ANTHONY – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One 
will be assisting Elephant Butte Irrigation District (EBID) with a pipe replacement on NM 28. 

Beginning Wednesday, Jun. 7, 2023, at 7 a.m. the NMDOT will be closing NM 28 at milepost 11.0 (NM 
226, Berino Rd.) to 7.9 (NM 186, W Ohara Rd.) for a culvert pipe replacement at milepost 10.3 just 
north of Chamberino, NM.  

Detour will be in place on NM 226 “Berino Rd.” to NM 478 and NM 186 “Ohara Rd.” This closure is 
estimated to be in place for three days, reopening on or about Friday, Jun. 9, 2023.  (See attached map) 

Roadway is closed for the safety of the traveling public and the construction workers. Use caution in 
the area.  

The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
appreciates your cooperation during this road work. For the latest road information visit: The New 
Mexico Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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